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Dear Sir / Madam

A Letter Of Recomrnendation

Greeting in the name of our dear Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. lt is with great joy that I write this letter

as the priest in charge of the region soliciting for your suBport. May God bless your effort§ and reward

you a hundred fold.

tt is indeed a blessing when people learn to help and this is one of its kind helping a school by upgrading

its standards. Help is not really easy to come by these days and I know that the Good Lord who sees that

which is done in secret will reward you all.

Kiang Batelling Lower Basic School is a loving and friendly environment that needs great help. The

school presently needs two toilets and a fence round the school garden. Building the two toilets and

fencing the school garden will go a long way in lifting the phase of the school. The school is desperately

in need of these two supports as they are part of our urgent needs, The two toilets wilt help both

teachers and pupils to have easy access to toilet facilities without over-crowding. Ïhe fencing of the

school garden will help to protect whatever is planted there by the school. The produce will serve as

income generation for the school when sold to the market'

I am therefore counting on your usual support and cooperation in makíng the school environment and

education a contusive one for all.

Rev.Fr. Amie Joseph Colley


